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Tractor, JD760- 

Introduction 

TO THE JOHN DEERE SERVICEMAN 

This service manual contains maintenance in- 
structions for John Deere JO760 Tractors. In- 
cluded are complete instructions for removal, 
disassembly, inspection, repair, assembly and 
installation of the major parts and assemblies 
of the tractor. 

In addition, the manual contains brief de- 
scriptions of the more complicated systems of 
the tractor, and tells how they operate. 

In Section 20, “Specifications, *’ dimensions 
of many new wearing parts are given as an aid 
in determining when parts replacement is nec- 
essary. Section 260, “Special Service Tools, ” 
describes the tools necessary for proper serv- 
icing of JD760 Tractors. 

Section 40, “Tune-Up and Adjustment, ” con- 
tains instructions for performing the services 
necessary to help the tractor perform efficiently 

and economically after it has been in the field for 
some time. 

This manual was planned and written for the 
Service Department; its place is in the shop. 
Use the manual whenever in doubt about correct 
maintenance procedures. Use it as a text book 
for training new Service Department personnel 
who are unfamiliar with John Deere Tractors. 

Daily use of the service manual as a guide 
for any and all service problems will reduce 
error and costly delay to a minimum and as- 
sure you the best in finished service work. In 
many instances your customer’s confidence in 
your work will be improved when he sees you 
using the service manual. He knows you are fol- 
lowing approved maintenance procedures and 
making proper adjustments. There is no guess- 
work when you use the manual. 

John Deere JD760 Tractor 

SM-2075 (Ott-65) Litho in \U.S.A. 
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DESCRiPTI 

Fig. IO-5l-John Deere JD760 Tractor 

INTRODUCTION 

The John Deere JD760 Tractor is designed to 
operate heavy industrial equipment. 

The tractor is the prime mover for the John 
Deere JD760 Scraper, a rugged, compact, effi- 
cient dirt-moving unit. 

The operator’s station is at the side of the 
tractor, a convenient position for better ob- 
servation of the work being performed. 

The tractor is equipped with a powerful John 
Deere engine developing 143 net engine flywheel 
horsepower. 

10-5-l 

The features of the tractor are described 
briefly in the paragraphs which follow. Full 
descriptions of each of the components are 
given in the various sections throughout this 
manual. 

SERIAL NUMBERS 

Each engine is identified by a serial number 
located on the right hand side of the cylinder 
block immediately behind the alternator. The 
engine serial numbers given in this manual are 
the numerical serial numbers indicated in the 
following example: 

SNM33RO Pl~O~ R 

Numerical Serial Number 

SM-2075 (Ott-65) Litho in U.S.A. 



Thank you very much

for your reading.

Please click here

to get more information.
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